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KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASHES

NEW MEMBERS

Wecome to the following new playing members:

lan Bascombe, Sam Bascombe, Carol Chamberlain, David
Chamberlain, Deborah Niven, Lyn Fitzsimmons, Diane
Shepherd, Christine Bartlett, Martin Dean, Jan Finch and
Mark Jones.

Enjoy.

BALL CHUTE / BOOKING SYSTEM

The Captains Committee has decided to implement the
hybrid system as recommended by England Golf relating
to the 'Turn up and Play (Ball Chute) and bookable"
options.

* The new booking system will commence from Monday
9 August 2021 at 20:00.

* Members will be able to book 3 weeks in advance.

* Tee times will remain at 10 minute intervals.

Ball Chute players overlapping with the bookable tee
times

* Members who turn up and realise that they will not get
out before the bookable times commence will need to
remove their ball from the ball chute and ask at the Pro
Shop to look to see if there are any gaps available in the
bookable slots.

* Members must ensure that they do check the website
calendar as other events such as competitions, ladies
and seniors representative matches, societies etc. do
commence and take place during the ‘Ball Chute’ times
and therefore, members would not be able to play if the
tee has been allocated for a match/event.

Monday to Friday:



07:00 - 10:00 Ball chute
10:10 - 12:00 Tee booking
12:10 - 13:30 Ball chute
13:40 - 15:00 Tee Booking
15:10 - to end Ball chute

Saturday & Sunday:
07:00 - 13:00 Ball chute
13:10 - 15:00 Tee Booking
15:10 to end Ball chute

Reunert Bauser
General Manager

COMPUTER INPUT TERMINAL

In light of the directive from Englang Golf (A framework
for playing golf), competition and scorecard entries as
well as tee bookings processes may revert to pre-
pandemic operations.

The terminal in the lobby is therefore available for use by
the members.

Please do not take your competition scorecards etc to
the Pro- Shop, but use the terminal to enter your scores
and then place your card in the slot in the desk.

SENIORS (MEN'S) SECTION)

Please click on the read more button below to download
the July newsletter.
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